
SPAM / PHISHING ALERT

PETRA Energy Bhd would like to caution you on the increase of phishing and spam attempts 
by fraudsters in the recent weeks. Please be vigilant and ignore any suspicious emails that 
you receive and check with your focal point at PETRA for clarification. If you have received 
such emails, we advise you to undertake the following steps to prevent any security breach. 

§ To verify suspicious email address not from ‘@penergy.com.my’
§ The Company’s official website is www.petraenergy.com.my, please be alerted on this
§ To report any fraudulent email sender or domain address to 

peb.corporate@penergy.com.my or itsupport@penergy.com.my 

For further information, enquiries or complaints, please contact our IT Department 
at 012-689 7526 ( En. Azri Hashim).

Together we can stop cyber crimes. Please stay safe during this period.

Thank you.

PETRA ENERGY BHD #PETRACares
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